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23 April 2021


Dear Parent/Carer

We have had a successful return to school so far and I would like to thank you for your support regarding the fantastic attitude to learning in school.  In the main we have our usual high standards, and we are very proud of this, but we also have some pockets of behaviour that do not uphold our school values.  We have spent time working with students since returning and we will now bring in an interim sanction process, which will be a centralised detention system. This will allow students to repair relationships, reflect on their behaviour and hopefully make changes moving forwards.  We have put covid risk assessments in place that will allow us to do this safely, and this will take us to the end of the school year. 

To support the centralised detentions, we will also open our Reflection provision until 4.15pm.  For the updated behaviour addendum please refer to our website.

Each year group will have a centralised detention.  The detention slot will be for 60-minutes but will also 'house' a maximum of three 20-minute detentions where a student has received more than one behaviour point in the day/week (for in or out of classroom poor behaviour).  Based on previous experience we do not expect this to impact more than a small group of students.

Please find below how the detentions will work and what evening the year group centralised detentions will take place.  Please bear in mind for persistent low-level poor behaviour, alternative intervention will take place.  We are grateful for your support in this matter.

Detentions will commence on Monday 26th April in year group bubbles.

Monday- Y10 3-4pm
Tuesday- Y8 2.40-3.40pm 
Wednesday- Y7 2.30-3.30pm
Thursday- Y9 2.50-3.50pm

The detentions will be issued via Class charts.  You will need to have downloaded and accessed class charts to see positive and negative achievement being awarded.  If you need any details for this, please contact your child's Head of Year.  Where possible please keep an eye on this,  discuss the need for brilliant behaviour and remind your child to attend.

As ever thank you for supporting us in our efforts to continue to ensure positive outcomes for all, in the best possible environment

Yours sincerely
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Sara Cardno
Deputy Headteacher
Lytham St Annes High School
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Worsley Road, Lytham St. Annes, Lancashire FY8 4DG
Tel: 01253 733192 Fax: 01253 795109

Email: Isahtc@lythamhigh.lancs.sch.uk

Web: www.lythamhigh.lancs.sch.uk

Headteacher: Ray Baker

"A learning community in pursuit of excellence”
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